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Webinar: Strategies for Building Math Vocabulary for
Students who are Blind or Have Low Vision

Presenters: Dr. Tina S. Herzberg and Dr. L. Penny Rosenblum

Description: Students who are blind and low vision, including
students who are multilingual learners, students who are
deafblind, and students who have additional disabilities, may miss
opportunities to fully understand terminology and vocabulary
used in math learning. TSVIs, math teachers, other educational
team members, and families can support students in increasing
their vocabulary and conceptual knowledge. Come learn
strategies that you can use immediately with your students or
child. There will be time for you to share ideas you have found
helpful.

Date and Time: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 from 4-5 PM Eastern /
1-2 PM Pacific

REGISTER for the Free Webinar

You'll receive a link to the webinar a few days before it is
scheduled.

For more information email: Dr. Rosenblum, Project Director at
Iprosenb@uscupstate.edu




